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air for both her body and soul.
Sweet Revenge Nora Roberts 2009-12-30 “You can’t bottle wish fulfillment, but Nora
Roberts certainly knows how to put it on the page.”—The New York Times At twentyfive, Princess Adrianne lives a life most people would envy. Beautiful and
elegant, she spends her days dabbling in charities and her nights floating from
one glamorous gala to the next. But her pampered-rich-girl pose is a ruse, a
carefully calculated effort to hide a dangerous truth. For ten years Adrianne has
lived for revenge. As a child, she could only watch the cruelty hidden behind the
facade of her parents’ fairy-tale marriage. Now she has the perfect plan to make
her famous father pay. She will take possession of the one thing he values above
all others—The Sun and the Moon, a fabled necklace beyond price. Yet just as she
is poised to take her vengeance, she meets a man who seems to divine her every
secret. Clever, charming, and enigmatic, Philip Chamberlain has his own private
reasons for getting close to Princess Adrianne. And only when it’s too late will
she see the hidden danger . . . as she finds herself up against two formidable
men—one with the knowledge to take her freedom, the other with the power to take
her life. Praise for Sweet Revenge “Move over, Sidney Sheldon: the world has a new
master of romantic suspense, and her name is Nora Roberts.”—Rex Reed “Her stories
have fueled the dreams of twenty-five million readers.”—Entertainment Weekly
Genuine Lies Nora Roberts 2010-01-05 New York Times bestselling author Nora
Roberts weaves scandal, celebrity secrets, and murder into an explosive novel of
Hollywood almost too wicked not to be true: the story of a legendary actress who
knows too much—and the woman she’s chosen to reveal it all. . . . Eve Benedict is
the kind of subject who could make any biographer’s career. Last of the movie
goddesses, she has two Oscars, four ex-husbands, and a legion of lovers, both
famous and infamous. Now she is ready to write a tell-all memoir that has even
Hollywood’s richest and most powerful worried. Julia Summers never dreamed of
being chosen to tell Eve’s story. But even if it means transplanting herself and
her ten-year-old son from their quiet life in Connecticut to the withering
limelight of Beverly Hills, it’s an opportunity too great to pass up. But Julia
never imagined how far someone would go to keep Eve Benedict’s book from being
published . . . until she discovers just how dark Eve’s secrets are. And the one
man Julia hopes she can trust—Eve’s stepson, Paul Winthrop—may have the most to
gain if his stepmother’s story is never told . . . and if Julia’s life ends before
she can write a word of the truth. “Roberts does a beautiful job weaving together
the movie star’s tittilating tales and the love story that develops.”—USA Today
Hidden Riches Nora Roberts 1995-05-01 #1 New York Times bestselling author Nora
Roberts unveils the intriguing world of antiques dealing, where an independent
woman discovers the price of breathless desire—and the schemes of an obsessed
killer… Dora Conroy has a passion for antiques—and any other rarities she can
acquire for her quaint Philadelphia shop. A seasoned dealer, she knows all the
tricks of the trade. But she is unprepared for the deadly consequences when she
purchases a few curiosities at an auction—and unknowingly brings home a priceless
cache that makes her the target of an international criminal. Entwined in a
reckless chase, Dora turns to her new neighbor, Jed Skimmerhorn, a cop who’s
turned in his badge—and whose desire for lovely Dora puts him back in the line of
fire. Fighting their attraction while falling in love, they find that hidden
riches can have a most ordinary façade. And that possession can be a lethal
obsession…
Beyond Eden Catherine Coulter 2000-10-01 A heart-stopping story of romantic
suspense from #1 New York Times bestselling author Catherine Coulter. Lindsay Foxe
is a successful model in New York, a woman who hides behind a new name to protect
herself from a past of betrayal and treachery and a present that becomes fraught
with danger. The product of old San Francisco wealth, the daughter of a man who
despises her, her life is forever changed when she is brutally assaulted by her
sister’s husband, and then rejected by her family. Lindsay is finally forced to
face up to her past when she meets S.C. Taylor, a tough ex-cop, turned private
investigator and computer troubleshooter. He is hired to protect her; but can he
both win her trust and discover who is trying to kill her and why?
Eight Classic Nora Roberts Romantic Suspense Novels Nora Roberts 2013-07-29 Her
novels of explosive suspense and forbidden romance “have fueled the dreams of
twenty-five million readers,” raves Entertainment Weekly. Now, prepare to lose
sleep with this addictive eBook bundle from #1 New York Times bestselling author
Nora Roberts, a collection of eight heart-stopping thrillers that explore the
dangerous side of desire: BRAZEN VIRTUE CARNAL INNOCENCE DIVINE EVIL GENUINE LIES
HOT ICE PUBLIC SECRETS SACRED SINS SWEET REVENGE A Manhattan socialite living at
jet-set speed crosses a desperate man on the run—and finds herself caught in a
deadly game that leaves no survivors. . . . Troubling memories draw a renowned
artist home to Maryland, where she must pay the price for digging up the secrets
of the past. . . . Floating from one glamorous gala to the next, a young woman
trapped in the limelight meets a man who seems to divine her every secret—just as
she is poised to take a daring act of revenge. . . . And in an explosive tale of
Hollywood, a legendary actress is ready to reveal her darkest secrets in a tellall memoir that has even L.A.’s richest and most powerful worried. In the hands of
Nora Roberts, no one is safe, nothing is as it seems—and one novel is never
enough. Praise for Nora Roberts “A superstar . . . You can’t bottle wishfulfillment, but Nora Roberts certainly knows how to put it on the page.”—The New
York Times “A consistently entertaining writer.”—USA Today “[Roberts] can make
romance seem fresh and hopeful every time.”—Time “Roberts is indeed a word artist,
painting her stories and her characters with vitality and verve.”—Los Angeles
Daily News “The undisputed queen of romance.”—New York Post “Roberts continues to
find new and clever ways to flawlessly fuse thrilling suspense and sexy romance
into captivating stories.”—Booklist
Black Hills Nora Roberts 2009-07-07 In this #1 New York Times bestseller, Nora
Roberts takes readers deep into the rugged hills of South Dakota, where the
shadows keep secrets, hunters stalk the land, and a friendship matures into
something more.... Cooper Sullivan spent the summers of his youth on his
grandparents’ South Dakota ranch, sharing innocent games and stolen kisses with
the neighbor girl, Lil Chance. Now, twelve years after they last walked together
hand in hand, fate has brought them back to the Black Hills. Though the memory of
Coop’s touch still haunts her, Lil has let nothing stop her dream of opening the
Chance Wildlife Refuge, but something—or someone—has been keeping a close watch.
When small pranks and acts of destruction escalate into a heartless attack on
Lil’s beloved cougar, memories of an unsolved murder have Coop springing to action
to keep Lil safe. Both of them know the natural dangers that lurk in the wild
landscape of the Black Hills. But a killer of twisted and unnatural instincts has
singled them out as prey....
Dangerous Refuge Elizabeth Lowell 2013-04-09 Murder and mystery spark unexpected
romance in this captivating new tale from the beloved New York Times bestselling
author Elizabeth Lowell. On the surface Shaye Townsend has little in common with
Tanner. He's a hard-edged big city cop come home to the historic Davis family
ranch to settle his uncle's estate. She's working for an environmental conservancy
that acquires and protects old ranches—and she wants to preserve the Davis
homestead. When the suspicious death of Tanner's uncle at his ranch throws the two
opposites together, tempers flare and sparks fly. While they have trouble seeing
eye to eye, Shaye and Tanner agree on one thing: They need to uncover the truth.
Combining their unique skills—Shaye's low-key approach and local connections and
Tanner's experience as a homicide detective—the unlikely pair share long nights in
the pursuit of justice. Before they know it, the friction they generate turns to
heat, igniting a love neither ever expected to find. They believe passion this
intense cannot last. But when Shaye becomes a killer's target, Tanner realizes
he'd give up anything to protect her—including his life.
Born in Fire Nora Roberts 2013-09-03 #1 New York Times bestselling author Nora
Roberts presents the first novel in the Irish Born Trilogy—featuring three modern

True Betrayals Nora Roberts 1996 Living at a Virginia horse farm with the mother
she had never known, Kelsey Byden becomes involved with a high-stakes gambler who
raises troubling questions about her mother's past
Public Secrets Nora Roberts 2009-07-28 New York Times bestselling author Nora
Roberts deftly blends romance and suspense in this compelling novel of a woman
whose career, marriage, and very life are threatened by the truth about her own
past. Emma McAvoy may have grown up in the limelight, but some secrets are hidden
in a darkness no light can reach. Now on the verge of a successful career, and
having fallen in love with the man of her dreams, Emma is looking to the future.
Yet it’s the past that is about to catch up with her. For Emma, her childhood had
been almost like a rags-to-riches fairy tale—until the tragic night that changed
her family forever. But what Emma thinks she knows about that terrible night and
the man she’s about to marry is only half the truth. The other half is locked away
in the last place she’d ever think to look: her own memories. It’s a mystery a
handsome and relentlessly driven homicide detective needs to solve in a case
that’s haunted him for years—and a secret someone will kill to keep.
Genuine Lies Nora Roberts 2010-01-05 New York Times bestselling author Nora
Roberts weaves scandal, celebrity secrets, and murder into an explosive novel of
Hollywood almost too wicked not to be true: the story of a legendary actress who
knows too much—and the woman she’s chosen to reveal it all. . . . Eve Benedict is
the kind of subject who could make any biographer’s career. Last of the movie
goddesses, she has two Oscars, four ex-husbands, and a legion of lovers, both
famous and infamous. Now she is ready to write a tell-all memoir that has even
Hollywood’s richest and most powerful worried. Julia Summers never dreamed of
being chosen to tell Eve’s story. But even if it means transplanting herself and
her ten-year-old son from their quiet life in Connecticut to the withering
limelight of Beverly Hills, it’s an opportunity too great to pass up. But Julia
never imagined how far someone would go to keep Eve Benedict’s book from being
published . . . until she discovers just how dark Eve’s secrets are. And the one
man Julia hopes she can trust—Eve’s stepson, Paul Winthrop—may have the most to
gain if his stepmother’s story is never told . . . and if Julia’s life ends before
she can write a word of the truth. “Roberts does a beautiful job weaving together
the movie star’s tittilating tales and the love story that develops.”—USA Today
Genuine Lies Nora Roberts 2015-02-05 Eve Benedict is a legend: a movie goddess
with two Oscars, four ex-husbands and a legion of lovers to her name. She knows
the truth behind every Hollywood scandal - and now she's planning to tell all in a
no-holds-barred memoir. But telling the truth can be a dangerous business,
especially in a town built on dreams and secrets. Eve's stepson Paul Winthrop is
worried that the book will only bring trouble. But he can't argue with Eve's
choice of ghostwriter, the talented and very beautiful Julia Summers. As Paul and
Julia clash over Eve's book, they also have to fight a deep and growing attraction
to each other. Struggling against their intense feelings, they don't realise they
are also tangled in a very dark plot. Eve has one last, great secret to reveal and it will put them all in danger . . .
Key of Knowledge Nora Roberts 2015-09-01 #1 New York Times bestselling author Nora
Roberts unlocks the dreams of a woman on a quest for the truth in her second Key
Trilogy novel. Dana Steele has always found her greatest passion in books. But now
her boss is making her job as a librarian a living hell. Luckily, she now has a
Plan B… High on a hill overlooking the town of Pleasant Valley, Pennsylvania, sits
the Warrior’s Peak estate. It’s where Dana was invited to meet Malory Price and
Zoe McCourt—and where they learned that they were destined to find three keys to
unlock a box holding the souls of three mythical demigoddesses: one an artist, one
a bard, and one a warrior. With the promise of a million dollars each dangled
before them, the women couldn’t refuse. And as Malory found the first key, they
formed a fast friendship and decided to go into business together. For Dana, that
meant her dream of owning a bookstore was about to come true. And now, as Dana
finds herself on the threshold of some major life changes, it’s her turn to find a
key. She has four weeks to unravel a riddle involving her past, present, and
future, and to find the truth hidden among deception and lies—or succumb to her
worst nightmare. Don’t miss the other books in the Key Trilogy Key of Light Key of
Valor
Hot Ice Nora Roberts 2011-09-27 From New York Times bestselling author Nora
Roberts comes a seductive novel of red hot passion and cold hard cash, as a
Manhattan socialite living at jet-set speed crosses a desperate man on the run—and
finds herself trapped in a deadly game that may have no winners or losers . . . or
survivors. Reckless Whitney MacAllister possesses all the wealth and beauty every
woman dreams of. Streetwise Douglas Lord has the good looks and quick wits to be a
success at his chosen profession: larceny. She has the cash and the connections.
He has the stolen documents leading to a fabulous hidden fortune. It is a business
proposition, pure and simple. But the race to find the treasure, from Manhattan to
Madagascar, is only part of the game. For their fierce and dangerous attraction to
each other soon threatens to overwhelm them—unless their merciless and shadowy
rivals kill them first.
Lakeside Cottage Susan Wiggs 2011-08-01 If you trust your heart, you'll always
know who you are… Each summer, Kate Livingston returns to her family's lakeside
cottage, a place of simple living and happy times—a place where she hopes her son,
Aaron, can blossom. But her quiet life gets a bit more interesting with the
arrival of a mysterious new neighbor, JD Harris. JD has a good reason for being
secretive. In a moment of sheer bravery, the Washington, D.C., paramedic prevented
a terrible tragedy—and became a national hero. He's hardly able to remember who he
was before the media frenzy…until he escapes to this lovely, remote part of the
Northwest. Now Kate and Aaron have rekindled the joy of small pleasures and peace,
something JD thought he'd never have again. But how long will his blissful
anonymity last before reality comes banging at his door?
Private Scandals Nora Roberts 1994-05-01 #1 New York Times bestselling author Nora
Roberts presents a captivating novel set in the world of television talk shows
that reveals the ambitious dreams of a savvy young woman—and the dark obsessions
that threaten all she’s worked for. Deanna Reynolds had it all planned: She’d
start out in the newsroom of a small Chicago station, then move up to host her own
talk show. When her mentor Angela Perkins leaves for New York, Deanna risks
everything for the chance to replace Angela on the air. The network’s sexiest
journalist, Finn Riley, admires Deanna’s daring ambition. But soon they are caught
up in the bitter backlash of Angela’s revenge—and they must unmask the hidden
betrayals of Deanna’s fiercest rival by taking the biggest risk of all....
Carnal Innocence Nora Roberts 2009-08-26 New York Times bestselling author Nora
Roberts provides a potent mix of small-town secrets, scandalous romance, and downhome Southern atmosphere as a young woman searching for some bayou R&R finds
herself entangled in a serial killer’s wicked web. Burned out and still reeling
from a love affair gone bad, world-class violinist Caroline Waverly goes to her
grandparents’ home in Innocence, Mississippi, for some much-needed rest and
relaxation. Instead she finds herself overwhelmed all over again—first by Tucker
Longstreet, a charming local with a sideline in no-strings-attached relationships,
and then by a deadlier, more disturbing development. For Innocence is being
stalked by its very own serial killer, whose brutal knife blows have pierced the
veil of tranquillity in this sleepy Southern town and left a trail of mutilated
female corpses in their wake. When a federal agent arrives to investigate, the
town’s deepest secrets bubble to the surface and suspicion turns on Tucker as the
most likely suspect. After Caroline finds the latest murder victim floating in the
murky waters behind her house, she too is inexorably drawn into the path of a
crazed killer who may be closer than she could have ever imagined.
Just Breathe Susan Wiggs 2013-07-30 When cartoonist Sarah Moon is faced with her
cancer survivor husband's infidelity, she returns home to California, where she
discovers that unexpected change and an old flame can be like a breath of fresh
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sisters bound by the timeless beauty of Ireland. Margaret Mary, the eldest
Concannon sister, is a glass artist with an independent streak as fierce as her
volatile temper. Hand-blowing glass is a difficult and exacting art, and while she
may produce the delicate and the fragile, Maggie is a strong and opinionated
woman, a Clare woman, with all the turbulence of that fascinating west country.
One man, Dublin gallery owner Rogan Sweeney, has seen the soul in Maggie’s art,
and vows to help her build a career. When he comes to Maggie’s studio, her heart
is inflamed by their fierce attraction—and her scarred past is slowly healed by
love… Don't miss the other books in the Irish Born Trilogy Born in Ice Born in
Shame
Divine Evil Nora Roberts 2011-03-22 In this gripping novel of small-town scandal
and sizzling passion, New York Times bestselling author Nora Roberts tells the
story of a renowned artist who confronts a mystery from her past—and finds that
her family secrets have not been laid to rest. Famed sculptor Clare Kimball has
commanded the attention of the New York art world, but troubling memories from
childhood have drawn her home to Maryland, to the town where she grew up and where
her father died so long ago in circumstances never really explained. Nothing much
has changed in Emmitsboro—except Cameron Rafferty, the onetime high-school bad boy
turned town sheriff. The only hint of Cam’s wild nature is the light in his eyes
when he looks at Clare. In Cam’s strong arms Clare is seduced into falling in
love—and into believing that her small-town world is safe. But within the dark
woods of Emmitsboro, something evil is spreading its poisonous power. Now Clare
must pay the price for digging up the secrets of the past . . . and confront an
evil that may be unstoppable—because those who practice it believe it is divine.
Hideaway Nora Roberts 2020-05-26 "Reading Hideaway is like a mini vacation, as
Roberts transports you from the sun-drenched mountains of Big Sur to the rolling
hills of Ireland to the bustling streets of New York City." - Associated Press A
family ranch in Big Sur country and a legacy of Hollywood royalty set the stage
for Nora Roberts’ emotional new suspense novel, Hideaway. Caitlyn Sullivan had
come from a long line of Hollywood royalty, stretching back to her Irish immigrant
great-grandfather. At nine, she was already a star—yet still an innocent child who
loved to play hide and seek with her cousins at the family home in Big Sur. It was
during one of those games that she disappeared. Some may have considered her a
pampered princess, but Cate was in fact a smart, scrappy fighter, and she managed
to escape her abductors. Dillon Cooper was shocked to find the bloodied, exhausted
girl huddled in his house—but when the teenager and his family heard her story
they provided refuge, reuniting her with her loved ones. Cate’s ordeal, though,
was far from over. First came the discovery of a shocking betrayal that would send
someone she’d trusted to prison. Then there were years spent away in western
Ireland, peaceful and protected but with restlessness growing in her soul.
Finally, she would return to Los Angeles, gathering the courage to act again and
get past the trauma that had derailed her life. What she didn’t yet know was that
two seeds had been planted that long-ago night—one of a great love, and one of a
terrible vengeance...
Best Kept Secrets Sandra Brown 2013-02-26 In this steamy thriller from #1 New York
Times bestselling author Sandra Brown, a savvy attorney in small-town Texas will
stop at nothing to catch the man who murdered her mother. Alexandra Gaither is a
beautiful lawyer who finally has the power to get what she's always wanted:
justice. Armed with new evidence that could lead to an arrest and a conviction,
Alex revisits the remote Texas town where her mother died twenty-five years ago.
There she confronts the three powerful men who were with her mother the night she
died: her former lover, his best friend, and the father figure to them both. Each
is charming, each is a suspect, and each has secrets to hide. But none of them can
stop Alex's determined search for the truth. Alex's relentless investigation
creates controversy and excitement in this small community. And as she uncovers
decades-old intrigues, someone capable of clever lies and remorseless acts decides
she must be stopped. Now, with a one-month deadline from the attorney general to
either wrap up the case or drop it for good, Alex must work diligently to catch
her mother's killer . . . and find a way to stay alive.
Blue Smoke Nora Roberts 2005-10-04 Incomparable #1 New York Times bestselling
author Nora Roberts delivers a tale of gut-level fear, human triumph, and the
bonds that carry us through our darkest times… Reena Hale’s destiny was shaped in
the destructive—yet fascinatingly beautiful—fire that leveled her family’s
pizzeria when she was young. Now an arson investigator, she finds her strength and
wits constantly tested, although sometimes the job seems like a snap compared to
her love life. But she can’t always blame the men. After all, a soot-caked woman
barking orders and smelling of smoke isn’t the biggest turn-on in the world. Then
she meets Bo Goodnight, who seems different. He’s been trying to find Reena for
years, and now that she’s close enough to touch, he has no intention of letting
go. Nor does the man who has begun to haunt Reena’s life—with taunting phone calls
and a string of horrifying crimes. And as Reena tries desperately to trace the
origins—of the calls, the fires, the hatred aimed in her direction—she will step
into the worst inferno she has ever faced...
Wild Hearts Sharon Sala 2020-10-12 Get swept up in this heart-pounding first
installment of New York Times bestselling author Sharon Sala’s Secrets and Lies
trilogy as past secrets refuse to stay buried. Dallas Phillips refuses to believe
her father committed suicide, even though things were tough on his farm and he was
deeply in debt. When she hears he’d told a neighbor about an upcoming windfall,
she grows suspicious, and her suspicion only deepens when she realizes someone is
lurking in the nearby mountains after dark. For help, she turns to Trey Jakes,
local police chief—and her former lover. As they begin to investigate, another
mystery comes to light. Trey’s mother is beginning to remember events from thirty
years ago, something shadowy that happened in the mountains, and Dallas’s father
was there, too. Is what happened that night connected to his “suicide”? As they
search for the truth, Trey and Dallas struggle to fight their attraction, but they
may not be able to fend off another force—a killer who’s more than willing to kill
again to make sure old secrets stay buried. Previously published
Lawless Nora Roberts 2020-09-15 A historical romance set in America’s Old West,
Lawless is “a novel by Jackie MacNamara,” the book written by the character in #1
New York Times bestselling author Nora Roberts’ Loving Jack. In the late 1800s,
the Arizona Territory was an unsettled, wild frontier traversed by the likes of
Jake Redman. Prejudiced against for his partial Apache parentage, the gunslinger
had little patience for the civility practiced by Sarah Conway. Yet she brought
more than polite manners from her east coast city society, possessing a strength
of character needed to make the western town of Lone Bluff her home—and an
enticing, fiery passion as dangerous to Jake as anything he ever faced with a sixgun.
Honest Illusions Nora Roberts 1993 A magician's daughter has inherited her
father's talents-and his penchant for jewel thievery. Then she meets an escape
artist who captures her heart and has secrets that could shatter her illusions...
Sacred Sins Nora Roberts 2010-08-31 New York Times bestselling author Nora Roberts
serves up a sizzling novel of explosive suspense and sensual romance as the search
for a murderer ignites passion between a beautiful psychiatrist and the sexy,
brooding detective determined to crack the case. In the unbearable heat of another
sultry Washington, D.C., summer, a serial killer is on the loose. Dr. Tess Court,
one of the capital’s most successful psychiatrists, wants nothing to do with the
case—until the police convince her to lend a hand to the lead investigator,
legendary ladies’ man Detective Ben Paris. Scarred by his family’s history, Ben
has even less use for shrinks than Tess has for him—but the forces of animal
magnetism and a shared desire to catch the demented criminal known as “The Priest”
inexorably erode the walls they’ve built. They’re opposites in so many ways, yet
that seems only to fan the flames of attraction for which danger has supplied the
spark. To stop a killer who thinks he can absolve sins through murder, Ben will
need every ounce of psychological insight Tess can offer him. And she’ll need the
help of a lawman willing to stare fear in the face if she’s going to avoid
becoming the madman’s next victim.
Gabriel's Angel Nora Roberts 2021-04-20 From #1 New York Times bestselling author
Nora Roberts, Gabriel’s Angel tells the heartwarming story of a recluse receiving
the gift of love to brighten his holiday season—and his life. Tragedy drove
Gabriel Bradley into isolation. A secluded cabin, far from those who failed him,
provides the shelter his broken heart requires to heal and the space he needs to
nurture his works of art. Then in the midst of a blizzard, a very pregnant Laura
Malone appears on his doorstep, shivering from more than the cold. His mysterious,
beautiful guest—willing to risk her life to protect her unborn child—is clearly in
danger. And as Gabriel reluctantly cares for Laura, she returns his attentions
with affection and passion, restoring his ability to hope, dream, and to love once
again.
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Ever After Nora Roberts 2011-10-06 An exclusive Nora Roberts short story. Allena
has always struggled to get her life on track. And, true to form, on a trip to
Ireland she is distracted by a beautiful ancient pendant and a strange storm
leaves her stranded on a distant island. Allena is forced to take shelter with her
rescuer: the rugged and surly Conal. But Conal is horrified to see Allena wearing
the pendant - a sign that fate is catching up with him. He fights it at every
turn, but the enchanting Allena alters his life in ways he never thought possible.
Mother of Lies Dave Duncan 2007-05-15 Fifteen years after the city of Celebre is
conquered by the evil Bloodlord Stralg and his fanatical sister, Saltaja, the
Mutineer Marno Cavotti amasses a powerful liberation force in the hopes of
rescuing the city's four exiled heirs. 15,000 first printing.
Genuine Lies Nora Roberts 2009-07-22 New York Times bestselling author Nora
Roberts weaves scandal, celebrity secrets, and murder into an explosive novel of
Hollywood almost too wicked not to be true: the story of a legendary actress who
knows too much—and the woman she’s chosen to reveal it all. . . . Eve Benedict is
the kind of subject who could make any biographer’s career. Last of the movie
goddesses, she has two Oscars, four ex-husbands, and a legion of lovers, both
famous and infamous. Now she is ready to write a tell-all memoir that has even
Hollywood’s richest and most powerful worried. Julia Summers never dreamed of
being chosen to tell Eve’s story. But even if it means transplanting herself and
her ten-year-old son from their quiet life in Connecticut to the withering
limelight of Beverly Hills, it’s an opportunity too great to pass up. But Julia
never imagined how far someone would go to keep Eve Benedict’s book from being
published . . . until she discovers just how dark Eve’s secrets are. And the one
man Julia hopes she can trust—Eve’s stepson, Paul Winthrop—may have the most to
gain if his stepmother’s story is never told . . . and if Julia’s life ends before
she can write a word of the truth. “Roberts does a beautiful job weaving together
the movie star’s tittilating tales and the love story that develops.”—USA Today
Reunion Nora Roberts 2004 Features "Once More with Feeling," in which Raven
Williams agrees to work with the man who had once stolen her heart, and "Treasures
Lost, Treasures Found," in which Kate Hardesty reunites with a man she once left.
The Right Path Nora Roberts 2021-04-20 #1 New York Times bestselling author Nora
Roberts, “the queen of romantic suspense” (Columbus Dispatch), delivers a riveting
story of one woman’s descent into desire and danger in The Right Path. On a dream
vacation in Greece, Morgan James is enjoying the beautiful island paradise of sun,
surf, and sand. That dream becomes a nightmare when she emerges from the ocean
after a midnight, moonlit swim to find herself face-to-face with a man wielding a
knife. Warning her to say nothing to no one about his presence, he vanishes.
Morgan sees him the very next day, visiting the home of her hosts. Greek tycoon
Nicholas Gregoras appears to be on a mysterious mission and he needs Morgan to
trust him. Undeniably attracted to and intrigued by Nicholas, she gives into his
request only to find herself targeted by some very dangerous people.
Partners Nora Roberts 2020-12-08
Brazen Virtue Nora Roberts 2011-11-22 NOW THE NETFLIX FILM BRAZEN, STARRING ALYSSA
MILANO From #1 New York Times bestselling author Nora Roberts comes a novel that
explores the dangerous side of desire, when a mystery writer in search of a little
peace and quiet instead finds herself ensnared in the world of a real-life serial
killer whose craving for murder stops at nothing . . . and no one. After a
demanding book tour, superstar mystery novelist Grace McCabe decides to visit her
sister, Kathleen, who’s embroiled in a custody battle after a bitter divorce.
Arriving in D.C., Grace is shocked to find Kathleen living in a run-down
neighborhood and, hoping to afford a hotshot lawyer, supplementing her meager
teacher’s salary by moonlighting as a phone sex operator. According to Kathleen,
Fantasy, Inc., guarantees its employees ironclad anonymity. But Grace has her
doubts—which are confirmed one horrifying cherry-blossom-scented night when one of
Fantasy, Inc.’s operators is murdered. As Grace is drawn to help solve the crime,
her life turns into a scene from one of her own books. Yet as one of her biggest
fans, investigator Ed Jackson, warns her: This isn’t fiction. Real people die—and
Grace could be next. For she’s hoping to trap a killer more twisted than anything
she could imagine. And not even Ed may be able to protect her from a rendezvous
with lust and death.
Love by Design Nora Roberts 2011-07-26 The New York Times bestselling author
presents two complete novels in one enthralling volume that includes Loving Jack,
in which romance writer Jackie MacNamara vows to show obstinate Nathan Powell that
anything is possible if you believe in love, and Best Laid Plans. Nora Roberts is
a publishing phenomenon; this New York Times bestselling author of over 200 novels
has more than 450 million of her books in print worldwide. Praise for Nora
Roberts'The most successful novelist on Planet Earth' - Washington Post'A
storyteller of immeasurable diversity and talent' - Publisher's Weekly
From the Heart Nora Roberts 2000-06-01 In this stunning collection of three of her
favorite stories, #1 New York Times bestselling author Nora Roberts illuminates
the dreams that lead us toward destiny—and the desires that rule over our hearts…
TONIGHT AND ALWAYS When a renowned anthropologist agrees to help a writer research
his new novel, she isn't prepared for the passion their collaboration sparks... A
MATTER OF CHOICE An international smuggling ring traps a beautiful antiques dealer
and a New York City cop in a web of danger and desire... ENDINGS AND BEGINNINGS
Two Washington television reporters try to protect their love from their own
professional rivalry—and the hazards of their celebrity...
Carolina Moon Nora Roberts 2001-04-01 #1 New York Times bestselling author Nora
Roberts presents a novel of redemption and suspense, as a woman haunted by the
unsolved murder of her childhood friend returns to her small South Carolina
hometown. . . . Tory Bodeen grew up in a run-down house where her father ruled
with an iron fist and a leather belt—and where her dreams and talents had no room
to flourish. Her one escape was her neighbor Hope, who lived in the big house just
a short skip away, and whose friendship allowed Tory to be something she wasn’t
allowed to be at home: a child. Then Hope was brutally murdered, and everything
fell apart. Now, as she returns to Progress with plans to settle in and open a
stylish home-design shop, Tory is determined to find a measure of peace and free
herself from the haunting visions of the past. As she forges a new bond with Cade
Lavelle—Hope’s older brother and the heir to the family fortune—she isn’t sure
whether the tragic loss they share will unite them or drive them apart. But she is
willing to open her heart, just a little, and try. But living so close to those
unhappy memories will be more difficult and frightening than Tory could ever have
expected. Because Hope’s murderer is nearby as well. . . . “Roberts may have
achieved her personal best in this tense Southern Gothic. As atmospheric and
unsettling as a Tennessee Williams play. . . . This is romantic drama at its
best.”—Publishers Weekly (starred review)
The Calhouns Nora Roberts 2014 On the rocky coast of Maine sits a magnificent
family mansion that is home to a legend of long-lost love, hidden emeralds and
four sisters determined to save their home against all odds... Courting Catherine
All hard-driving executive Trenton St. James III had on his mind was businessmaking the final arrangements to buy a run-down old mansion on the coast of Maine.
He wasn't expecting any complications. And he definitely wasn't expecting anything
like Catherine 'C.C.' Calhoun. This feisty, independent-minded young woman
bristled at the very thought of her family's most highly prized possession ending
up as part of some faceless hotel chain. And she seemed to bristle at the very
sight of Trenton St. James, too. But all that was going to have to change, because
Trent not only wanted her home, he wanted her, too. And he wasn't a man who took
no for an answer A Man For Amanda Amanda Calhoun had always been the sensible one,
forever struggling to keep her, well...eccentric family out of trouble. And the
instant she laid eyes on architect Sloan O'Riley, she knew he was trouble. So this
arrogant, insufferable Harvard-educated cowboy thought he was going to turn her
family's beloved - and slightly decrepit - home into a hotel, did he? Well, she'd
just see about that... Sloan seemed a little too interested in Calhoun family
history - their famous missing emeralds, for instance. He also seemed a little too
interested in Amanda. The hotel was shaping up nicely under his oh-so-skilled
hands. But it was becoming clear that Amanda was what he most wanted to get those
hands on...
92 Pacific Boulevard Debbie Macomber 2021-04-12 The small town of Cedar Cove will
always welcome you back with open arms. Catch up with your favorite characters and
see what new issues they face. Book 9 in the Cedar Cove series, only from #1 New
York Times bestselling author Debbie Macomber. Sometimes people may have trouble
admitting that they are in love. Sheriff Troy Davis is a widower, and he thought
he was ready to move on. His high school sweetheart, Faith Beckwith, recently
returned to town, and it had seemed they were going to be a couple again. Then
some misunderstandings got in the way. Troy has plenty else to keep him occupied,
though—like the unidentified remains found in a cave outside town. And the break2/3
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ins at the house Faith just happens to be renting from Grace Harding. And as Judge
Olivia Lockhart deals with health challenges, the community rallies around her.
For Troy and Faith, Cedar Cove is the kind of town where you can fix your past
mistakes and discover what the future holds. Previously published.
Birthright Nora Roberts 2004-03-30 From beloved author Nora Roberts comes the #1
New York Times bestseller about shattering loss and shocking discovery—set in a
small town nestled in the Blue Ridge Mountains… When five-thousand-year-old human

genuine-lies-nora-roberts

bones are found at a construction site in the small town of Woodsboro, the news
draws archaeologist Callie Dunbrook out of her sabbatical and into a whirlwind of
adventure, danger, and romance. While overseeing the dig, she must try to make
sense of a cloud of death and misfortune that hangs over the project—fueling
rumors that the site is cursed. She must cope with the presence of her
irritating—but irresistible—ex-husband, Jake. And when a stranger claims to know a
secret about her privileged Boston childhood, she must question her own past as
well...
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